
 

Welcome to Primary 3 

June 2021 

 

We are so excited to welcome you back to 

school in August to join Team Primary 3. 

Your classrooms will be in the bottom corridor.  

3WS – ROOM 3 

  

Here are Mrs Ward & Mrs Sewell .   

Mrs Ward & Mrs Sewell will split the 

week and be teaching you on different  

days.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P3WS and P3N children enter the school 

through the bottom door in the main 

playground.  P3/4C children enter through 

the middle door in the main playground.  

P3/4C – ROOM 6 

  

Mrs Connell is so excited to 

meet P3/4 children and is  

ready to enjoy the  

adventure together.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3N – ROOM 4 

  

Mrs Nicholson can’t wait to see you all after 

the Summer break.  

 

 

  

 

 Primary 3 use the main playground for 

break and lunch times. The Trim Trail & 

Grass will be timetabled to use on 

different days.  

 Please bring a healthy snack for break 

time and a labelled bottle of water.  

 Primary 3 will eat lunch in the dining hall.  

Packed lunches may be brought in a lunch 

bag/box. 

 Our school uniform is grey trousers/ skirt/ 

shorts with a white shirt and red tie or 

white polo shirt and red jumper/cardigan.  

You can wear shoes or trainers but we 

would prefer them to be black. 

 Everyone should wear school uniform to 

school. 

 All of our clothes and belongings should be 

labelled with our name. 

 You may wish to bring a schoolbag and 

pencil case if you wish.  Stationery will be 

provided in school. 

 PE kit is black or red shorts and a white 

polo shirt with trainers/plimsolls.  No black 

soles please as they mark the gym hall 

floors. 

 We have a ‘no-jewellery’ policy for PE 

including earrings.  On non-PE days, only 

stud earrings are allowed. 

Getting Ready for 

P3! 



 

 

 


